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Arrival at «Orion Lyceum» in 

Breda.

Let’s meet each other

Monday 9 December 2019



Let’s have fun meeting each other ;

Traditional Dutch games;

Campus tour: The Dutch students showed their school to the other students;

The Dutch teachers showed their school to the teachers;

Start of the workshop«Myths and Legend»;

Dinner at school with the host parents, student and teachers.

09 December 2019



Dinner at school 

with the host 

parents, student 

and teachers



Dutch as a foreign language;

Dutch Geografy class;

History of the Netherlands;

Power Point Presentation «Let’s learn from our forefathers». 
Tuesday, 10 December 2019



Historical tour in Breda

In the 11th century, Breda was a direct fief of the Holy Roman Emperor, its earliest known lord being Henry 

of Brunesheim (1080–1125). The city of Breda obtained a municipal charter in 1252. After that Breda had 

the rights to build fortifications. The city constructed brick walls and roman-style gates.

Tuesday, 10 December 2019



Wednesday, 11 December 2019

 Lesson about «Dutch myths and legends»;

 Working on the project myths and legend»;

 Group works.



Thursday, 12 December 2019

 Zeeland is an underwater land brought back to
the surface characterized by landscape scenarios
dominated by colossal dams and long bridges that
connect the many islands that make it up. Its
history was marked by a permanent struggle
against the sea. The coast of Zeeland has
changed continuously since the islands have been
enlarged by flood deposition, united and
protected by dams, or swept away by floods. The
province was badly damaged by the flood of
February 1, 1953, which killed over 1,800 people.
Consequently, the Dutch government has started
the implementation of the Delta Project, to stem
the main maritime canals and further connect
the islands to each other and to the mainland.
After the dam repair following the 1953 flood,
extensive rural reconstruction and resettlement
of many Zeeland farmers was carried out. In the
surroundings of Middelburg, inside the Delta park
Neeltje Jans, there is the Delta Expo, a complex
full of multimedia attractions entirely dedicated
to the sea; visits to the immense barrier systems
of the waters of the Scheldt estuary also start
from the Delta Expo.

 «Myths and legends workshop»;

 Mixed group activity where the students compared and contrasted

the item that they had found during their research for the final

products; common aspects, differences, intertextuality.

 In the afternoon departure from school to Zeeland; Neeltje Jans



Friday, 13 December 2019

 Rehearsing «Myths and 

Legends»;

 Final show;

 Christmas party



THANKS BREDA Saturday, 14 December 2019


